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RTOWA	MUM/CORR/2020.																									 	 	 Dated	12th	September’2020					 	

To	
	
Shri.	V.	Sri	Sankar		
Executive	Director		
MTNL	Mumbai	
	
Respected	Sir,	
	
Sub:-	OPTION	TO	SWITCH	OVER	TO	CGHS	WITH		MTNL	SUBSIDY	ON	CONTRIBUTION	
	
It	 is	requested	to	take	up	the	aforesaid	issue	with	Corporate	office	immediately.	Every	year	while	
calling	for	application	for	renewal	of	CGHIS,	option	for	switching	over	to	CGHS	(Central	Government	
Health	Scheme)	with	MTNL’s	subsidy	on	Contribution	is	used	to	be	given.	But	this	year	this	facility	to	
switch	over	to	CGHS	has	not	been	given.			
	
In	 this	 regard	 it	 is	 pointed	 out	 that	MTNL	would	 be	 saving	 the	 recurring	 expenditures	 on	 CGHIS	
premiums	and	OPD	reimbursements	if	the	CGHIS	beneficiaries	switch	over	to	CGHS.	The	50%	subsidy	
on	 the	 CGHS	 life	 time	 contribution	will	 mitigate	 the	 burden	 of	 pensioners	 in	 bearing	 the	 heavy	
amount	of	contribution		and	will	be	a	catalyst	to	switch	over	to	CGHS.	It	will	be	a	win	win	situation		
for	MTNL	as	well	as	for	pensioners.		
	
Therefore	it	is	requested	to	take	up	the	issue	with	Corporate	Office	immediately	to	open	the	window	
for	switching	over	to	CGHS	with	MTNL	subsidy.			
	

With	high	regards,	
		 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 Yours	Sincerely,	

		

(J.S. YADAV)                                                                      
                                                                             Joint General Secretary 
                                                                                                                RTOWA Mumbai 
Copy to  

1. Smt. Meena Chauhan PGM HR MTNL Corporate Office 
2. GM (A) MTNL Mumbai 


